
 
April 11, 2014 
Announcement 718 

 

URGENT:   

Pharmacy Claims Payments to be Delayed One Week 

Point of Sale (POS) pharmacy claims submitted the week of March 31, 2014, did not process due to a 

system issue.  No payment will be issued to pharmacy providers on April 11, 2014.  Two weeks of 

payments will be submitted with the remittance advice dated April 18, 2014. 

 


